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Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 

To: 'Minimushomines@aol corn' 

Subject: RE: Interested party listing for Docket 080407 - EG 

Tuesday, December 16,2008 9:15 AM 

PARTTES 

Mr. Krasowski, per this e-mail, you have been added as an interested person in docket 080407. Please let me 
know if I can be of further help. 

Kimberley M. PeAa 
Chief Deputy Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 41 3-6770 

From: Minimushomines@aol.com [mailto:Minimushomines@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 4:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Interested party listing for Docket 080407 - EG 

TO: Office of the Clerk, 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

From: Bob Krasowski. 

Dear Clerk, 

Please list me as an interested party for Docket 080407- EG, Commission review of numeric 
conservation goals. 

Thank You, 
Bob Krasowski 
1086 Michigan Ave. 
Naples, FI. 34103 
minim u s h ~  mj nes@ ao I. cpm 
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